
To Dr. Flick from w.o. 

Dear Dr. Flic~: 

l \'lest Franklin St., 
Baltimore, Md. 

February 19th, 1904. 

Will you dine with me at the University Club, Fifth Avenue 
and Fifty-fourth Street, New York, at seven o'clook on Saturday evening, 
February 27th? After dinner the Committee will talk over the tuberculosis 
question. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm Osler. 


